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  WHAT’S NEW:

  WHAT’S KEY:

  WHAT’S GOOD TO KNOW:

Five additional COVID-19 cases were confirmed yesterday and today in the 

New York region. New cases are not surprising and were expected by the 

public health authorities. The Mount Sinai Health System is well prepared to 

diagnose and treat patients with COVID-19 and to care for all our patients and 

protect our staff as more cases are confirmed.   

Please inform patients or visitors: The Mount Sinai Health System is open for 

business as usual. All appointments, classes, and events are on as scheduled, 

and it is safe for all to visit our facilities.

We have posted a Frequently Asked Questions document on the Mount Sinai 

website that contains answers for our patients and the public about COVID-19. 
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https://www.mountsinai.org/about/preparedness/novel-coronavirus/faqs

